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BEACHES REOPENED FOLLOWING TSUNAMI ADVISORY 
 

Seal Beach, CA – Seal Beach beaches are reopened following a previously issued 

tsunami advisory. 

 

On Saturday, January 15, 2022, at about 6:00 am, the Seal Beach Police Department 

received information regarding tsunami advisory from the National Oceanic and 

Atmospheric Administration.  Out of an abundance of caution Seal Beach beaches and 

pier were closed.     

 

Later that day at about 8:00 pm, the NOAA reported that the tsunami advisory for the 

County of Orange had ended.  As such, Seal Beach beaches and the pier have been 

reopened.  There were no reports of injuries, excessive flooding, or other damage in 

Seal Beach.   

 

Minor fluctuations slightly above or below normal tide levels may continue over the next 

few hours. 

 

For additional information, please follow the Seal Beach Police Department on 

Instagram, Facebook, and Twitter @SealBeachPolice.  Community members are also 

encouraged to sign up for Nixle alerts by visiting https://www.nixle.com/ or texting your 

zip code to 888777. 
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